
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
To: "cdoke@iptengineers.com"
Subject: Diamond Valley East 1 - 8 Sundry Notices
Date: Monday, December 23, 2013 8:30:00 AM

Clay,
 
The Diamond Valley oil and gas wells are located in the Rule 318Ae(4) are not in Rule 609.  The
Sundry Notice cannot be processed/approved since the request being made is not within the scope
of Rule 318Ae(4).  Please withdraw the Sundry Notices.  If the Sundries have not been withdrawn in
10 business days (January 6, 2014) they will be rejected.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 
Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148
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